
Q. Are reservations required?

A. We are currently testing a hybrid model of doing business. Open seating, no reservations on Friday 
and Saturdays and reserved seating only on Sundays. This model may change so we highly encourage 
visiting our website anytime you are planning a visit to see the current information.

Q. If I choose to visit on a Friday or a Saturday how long will my wait for a table be?

A. There is no way to predict what the wait will be at any particular time. Visiting early on your day of 
choice is typically suggested as we tend to be busier later in the day.  Our Best Times to Visit page is 
updated weekly. This is where we share if we are offering extended hours and the best suggested time 
to visit to help you avoid the busiest times.

Q. Can I make a reservation over the phone?

A. No. Reservations are only received here on our website.

Q. I plan to visit later in the season. When will reservation space be available for later summer and fall 
dates?

A. We currently provide reservation space just 2/3 weeks in advance so if your date of interest is further 
away than that, please check the website when your date nears.

Q. I heard you offer an ala carte menu dining option. Can some of our party enjoy the buffet and 
others dine off a menu?

A. The buffet dining option is ONLY available inside and the menu dining option is ONLY available 
outside so dining together would not be possible.

Q. Do I need to make a reservation for the outdoor menu dining option?

A. Reservations for our lakeside menu are only required during show times. See the lakeside section of 
the website for hours and show information and to place your reservation if choosing to visit during one 
of our shows.

Q. If the weather is bad, how soon will I know if a show is cancelled?

A. An email notification will be sent no less than 1 hour prior to showtime in the event of weather 
cancellation.

https://thenordic.com/besttimes/

